
Once approved, the
subcommittee will link 
employers  to the job 
posting board.  

Prospective candidates can
review postings and apply
directly to the employer.  

Employers will follow their
organizational hiring
processes to fill vacancies.  

The employer will apply to
the  Rural Renewal Stream  
program for letter of
endorsement on behalf of
the candidate. 

Upon acceptance, the
Economic Development
Officer will issue a letter of
endorsement directly to the
candidate. 

Candidates must apply for
provincial nomination
through the Alberta
Advantage Immigration
Program (AAIP) portal. 

The candidates are added to
the Jobs and Economy
database for ongoing updates
and support as they move
through the immigration
process and integrate into the
community.

Employers with vacancies
must submit application to
the Rural Renewal Stream
online.

The subcommittee reviews
applications and may conduct
eligibility interviews with
employers

Rural Renewal 

Stream (RRS) Process 

lloydminster.ca/RuralRenewal

Approval Stage

Employer Subcommittee Candidate


